

Solution

1. Fill in the blanks with "should" or "shouldn't"

1. shouldn't
2. should
3. should
4. shouldn't
5. should
6. shouldn't
7. shouldn't
8. shouldn't
9. should

2. Watch the video and choose the aspects, which are relevant for you

R/ = Relevant aspects :

- Our civilization is being sacrificed for the opportunity of a very small number of people to continue making enormous amount of money.
- Our biosphere is being sacrificed.

- We can not solve the crisis without treating it as a crisis.

- We need to keep the fossil fuels in the ground and we need to focus on equity.

- The real power belongs to the people.

3. Read about Climate Activist Greta Thunberg

B. Check and list new words for you, write the meaning of them

R/ = New words

- Burden : a difficult task, a serious responsibility, or a heavy load.

- Greenpeace : an international organization that aims to protect the natural environment.

- Suffering : physical or emotional pain or discomfort.

4 write a short paragraph

R/: To take care the environment, people should have more awareness, take care of natural resources that are finite and that if we don't take care of them they will end and life will also end.

People should know that nothing belongs to them that nature is more than us and we should respect it and value what it offers us.

We shouldn't waste water, we shouldn't support large industries that destroy the environment and tempt against fauna and flora.

We should know the importance of vegetables and that you can live without eating meat.

she asked a passer-by to take a photo of her and posted it on her Twitter account. Even though she only had around twenty followers, it was retweeted dozens of times. Within a few days she was being interviewed by reporters, other kids had joined her, and she was being supported by Greenpeace activists and others. Greta's life would never be the same again.

In December 2018, just a few months after starting her strike, Greta was invited to speak at the United Nations COP24 Climate Change Conference in Poland. Her heart was beating fast as she nervously waited to be asked to speak. Watch the video below to see what happened next.

Retrieved from: <https://www.englishclub.com/reading/environment/climate-activist-greta.php>

b. Check and list new words for you, write the meaning of them

c. Once you have read the text solve these questions

1. Why did Greta stop eating?
 - a. she was overweight
 - ☒ b. she was depressed
 - c. she was protesting
2. How old was Greta when she realized climate change was a serious problem?
 - ☒ a. 8
 - b. 12
 - c. 15
3. Nearly everyone Greta knew said climate change was bad, but they made it worse by
 - a. saying all the right things
 - ☒ b. flying all over the world
 - c. riding bicycles everywhere
4. On the first day of her climate strike, Greta sat in front of
 - a. her school
 - b. the United Nations
 - ☒ c. the Swedish Parliament
5. Who took the photo she posted on her Twitter account soon after starting her strike?
 - a. Greta
 - b. her father
 - ☒ c. a passer-by
6. Where was the United Nations COP24 Climate Change Conference held?
 - ☒ a. in Poland
 - b. in Switzerland
 - c. in Sweden
7. Greta was invited to the conference in order to

- a. wait nervously
- ☒ b. speak about climate change
- c. make a film about global warming

8. Fair treatment and help for people badly affected by global warming is an example of

- a. climate science
- ☒ b. climate justice
- c. climate change

9. Which word means all the places in which life can exist?

- ☒ a. biosphere
- b. atmosphere
- c. environment

10. Greta said our civilization and biosphere are being sacrificed so that _____ can make more money.

- a. very young people
- b. very poor people
- ☒ c. very rich people

4. Write a short paragraph, the idea is that you recommend people what they should and should not, in order to care the environment. Minimum 10 lines